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 “Transition Committee Business

Review of Public Administration –
Transition Committee in Statute

Q8 Do you agree that ‘call-in’ and Qualified Majority Voting 
(QVM) procedures should be available for the operation of 
Transition Committees?

Belfast City Council would be opposed to the proposition 
that a ‘call-in’ or ‘Qualified Majority Voting’ mechanism would 
be put in place to challenge the decisions taken by the 
Transition Committees.  This has the potential to 
significantly delay the decision-making process and indeed 
could adversely impact upon the entire RPA timetable.”
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